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Chair Senator Prozanski 

Vice Chair Senator Thatcher 

Senator Bentz 

Senator Fagan 

Senator Gelser 

Senator Linthicum 

Senator Manning 

 

I think there’s too many people going to the state hospital already.  And people are kept here too long.  

Some people need medications and some do not.  No one should be forced to take them.  More focus 

and effort needs to be on getting and keeping people out.  NOT getting more in.  Please do not pass SB 

763.  Focus more on being sure communities can take people back. 

 


